











FAX FROM:
Dr. Alfred Bader
924 East Juneau Avenue
Astor Hotel -Suite 622
Milwaukee, WI 53202
Ph: 414/ 277-0730
Fax: 414/ 277-0709
e-mail: baderfa@execpec.com
March 9, 1999

TO: George Mort, Curt Capizzi Page 1 of _1__
Marshall & Ilsley Ban!

FAX #: 765-7645
Dear George and Curt,

Tomorrow you will be receiving into your International Department, Acct. [ INIEzIzID.
US $1,191,399.57 and on Thursday $239,776.00. Both will come from Baird and both will
be marked ‘Alfred Bader Gift’.

Please convert these sums into Canadian dollars and transfer them to Victoria
University, Acct. IR I - the Bank of Montreal in Toronto.

This is exactly the same account to which you transferred C$1,000,000 on August
18, 1998.

I know that you will do your very best to get the best rate of exchange for this gift
to Isabel’s University. Might it make sense to put in an order for C$1,000,000 or even
C$2,000,000 now, slightly under the market, just in case that will help improve the rate?

I will leave that to you and know you will do your best, many thanks.

With best wishes I remain

Yours sincerely,

Alfred Bader

AB/az

C: Larry Kurtz, Bursar, Victoria University (FAX 416-585-4580)
Bill Schield, Baird Investments (FAX 298-7400)































































